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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

Newsletter 
 

1 March 2016 
 

Ms Shelton would like to thank you for all your kind wishes and 

thoughts she received from parents and children whilst off and that 

she is glad to be back. 
 

Children may come to the Academy dressed as their favourite book 

character, don’t forget to bring your favourite 

book too!  This is not a non-uniform day so children 

must wear their uniform if not dressing up as a 

book character.  Thank you. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
Many thanks to all parents who attended the above.  We hope you 

found them informative and are pleased with your child’s progress. 
  

SAINSBURY ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
We will once again be collecting the above 

vouchers and the box for you to post them in 

will be in the entrance foyer.  These will be 

available from 27 January for every £5 spent 

and are put towards sport and cooking 

equipment for the Academy.  Vouchers will be available 

until the  

3 May. 

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next Event: Sports Relief, Friday, 18 March. 

 

PTFA 
Next Event: Summer Fayre Meeting, Tuesday, 12 April, at 
3:15pm in Cranes – to discuss stalls, games, etc - all welcome to 
attend. 
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ACADEMY DINNERS 

Reminder - to send payment in an envelope with 

your child’s name & class clearly written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with 

sandwiches and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 

 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
05-02-16 Jacob Stonach Blackbirds For using an increased range of 

exciting vocabulary in his writing.  

He has been improving his 

sentence structure using better 

sentence openers and connectives. 

    
 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
05-02-16 Laura Payne Blackbirds For showing a fantastic attitude 

towards her numeracy lessons and 

always trying hard to challenge 

herself.  Laura is making fantastic 

progress as a result of this. 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
22-01-16 Tyler Cross Sparrows For demonstrating excellent 

manners. 

29-01-16 Fatima Damiya Blackbirds For being a superb role model in 

all she does. 

05-02-16 Morgan Lambert Cranes For being a wonderful student. 
 

 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
05-02-16 Gracie Lucas Blackbirds For being a fantastic member of 

Blackbirds.  Gracie is polite and 

well-mannered and always has the 

time to help and support other 

children. 

    
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 
 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  
 

Reminder we break up  

Thursday, 24 March at 3:15pm  

returning to the Academy on  

Monday, 4 April at 8:50am 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

